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Date: October  24, 2013 

 

Subject: PRESCRIPTION DRUG TAKE BACK INITIATIVE 

 
  

 

The Miami Police Department in a joint venture with the 

U.S. Department of Justice Drug Enforcement Agency 

(DEA),  is offering the public an opportunity to 

voluntarily surrender expired, unwanted or unused 

pharmaceutically controlled substances through an on-

site collection at The Miami Police Headquarters lobby 

located at 400 NW 2 Avenue. The collection will take 

place Saturday, October 26, 2013 from 10:00 AM to 

2:00 PM.   

 

Miami Police personnel will be on-site to collect the 

controlled substances, but “NO QUESTIONS ASKED.”   

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Miami 

Police Department’s Public Information Office at (305) 

603-6420. 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

Sgt. F. Cruz  
 

N/A 
 

October 24, 2013. 
 


